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Comments:  I noticed the signaged has been changed on deadman rd to access the summer rd out to the

headwaters area of sanjuaquin ridge.. there was a sign there a couple months ago that said "motorized vehicles

allowed on the existing rd only".. I wish I had taken a picture of that one..  i was out there yesterday to see what

the access is like out there for skiing and was appalled to see a closed sign in an area that was open a short time

ago.. I know the area is sensitive and its not a play area but I am confused as to why the rd that is accessible by

vehicle in the summer would be closed to osv's?  It doesn't make sense. It is the only legal access point for park

and hike skiing in the entire sanjuaquin ridge area.. to close that road is to deny access to an amazing area for

skiing or at least making it harder than it should be to access (more blisters than necessary to access) doesn't

make sense to slog along for 2 flat miles when we should be able to zip in there in 5 minutes.. This has been a

big gray area of confusion for years.. the map says the area is closed but it doesn't show the roadway on the

map.. there should be an open roadway corridor on the map.. anyway I sure hope you guys can straighten out

the access out there without making it a big deal.. it should be a quiet well kept secret as it is a sensitive area but

it should be accessible to the trailhead..  


